Bidwill Events

Term 4 Week 10B – December 9 - 13, 2013
This will be the last issue of Bidwill Events for the year so I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable Christmas and holiday break. It has been an exciting year and we are all looking forward to the new challenges, ideas and adventures that 2014 will bring.
We are also aiming to get reports out to all 7 to 10 students by the end of this week. Year 10 students will receive theirs at the Graduation ceremony and students in Years 7, 8 and 9 should receive their reports on Friday.

Next week the school is open for students for Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday but we are anticipating that some classes will need to be combined and lessons may be organised on a more casual basis.

Best wishes for a great holiday and Christmas,
Mr M. Burnard

Principal
UP-COMING EVENTS
This week
· Year 10 Graduation – Monday December 9

· Year 10 Formal – Tuesday December 10

· Reports for Years 7, 8 and 9 distributed – Friday December 13

· Senior excursion to Clovelly – Friday December 13

Next week
· Last day for students – Wednesday December 18
Further Ahead
· Frist Day 2014

· For staff: Tuesday January 28

· For Years 7, 11 and 12, Wednesday January 29

· For Years 8, 9 and 10, Thursday January 30
